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We are planning three meetings this fall, and all will be at Kirk-on-the Hill owing to restrictions still in 
place at Lookout Retirement Community.  Although these will be in-person meetings the topic of the 
first will be a virtual tour. Bob and Wendy have spent time this summer exploring Fonthill cemetery and 
researching some of the people buried there: doctors, teachers, businessmen, community leaders. 
Come and hear about how they shaped Fonthill.  
 
 

Saturday September 10, 2.30 pm. 
At Kirk-on-the-Hill, Haist Street 

“A Virtual Tour of Fonthill Cemetery” 
Bob Young 

*** 
 

Saturday October 15, 2.30 pm. 
“‘The Land at the Crest of the Hill” 

Graham Segger 
 

*** 
 

Saturday November 19, 2.30 pm. 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

“Local Namesakes in the Royal Canadian Navy” 
Michelle Vosburgh 

 
 
 

Don’t Miss the new display in the Fonthill Library: 
 
It features a collection of 19th century photographs  
from the PHS collection. Although the identities of  
the individuals are not known, it is believed that they  
were Pelham settlers or relatives of Pelham settlers 
from the mid to late 1800’s. 
 
The collection includes Daguerreotypes, Tintypes 
Albumen prints, Carte de Visites, Ambrotypes, 
and Cabinet Cards. 


